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Storage units broken into

	Caledon OPP are looking for those responsible for a break-in at a business on Heritage Road Sept. 19.

Police report a wooden fence was damaged with a post removed, and that's how the suspect(s) got on the property. They went to the

storage units and stole a Darda Splitter and Dump Stone saw and 2 Stihl Quick Cut Saws.

Police are asking anyone with information about this break-in to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at

1-800-222-TIPS (8477).

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://caledoncitizen.com/?p=10113
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

